
 

 

Holliston Youth Soccer Association Board Meeting 

Date Start End Next Meeting Next Time Prepared By 

January 13, 
2021 

8:00 pm 9:00 pm February 3, 2021 7:30 p.m. Dawn Neborsky 

Purpose of Next Meeting Location 

Monthly Board Meeting Remote 

 

Role Name Email Attending 

 Executive Board of Directors   

President Tony Capela t2kcapela@gmail.com  X 

Vice-President Matt Piselli 
 

mattpiselli@yahoo.com x 

Treasurer Jeremy Cordon jercordon@gmail.com x 

Secretary Dawn Neborsky dawnmich3@yahoo.com x 

Legal Counsel Anthony Fioravanti fioravanti.anthony@gmail.com  

 Board   

BAYS rep Tony Capela t2kcapela@gmail.com X 

Registrar Sandra Kantrowitz HollistonSoccer@yahoo.com x 

Credentialing/CORI 
 
OPEN 

  

Boys Travel Jeremy Cordon jercordon@gmail.com x 

Girls Travel Andy Downin 
 x 

1st/2nd Grade Girls Ali Loony  alissalooney@gmail.com x 

1st/2nd Grade Boys Matt Cicciari matt.cicciari@gmail.com x 

3rd4th Grade Boys Anthony Porciello  porc19@gmail.com  

3rd4th Grade Girls 
Ally Mancuso & Stephen 
Bigelow 

allymartin@hotmail.com 

stephenbigelow2010@gmail.com 

 

  

Clinic Kevin Furey & Kim Ross  x 
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Role Name Email Attending 

Coaching Education Jay Robie jayrobie@comcast.net x 

Intramural Referees Dan Suhjda 
Danielmsuhajda@gmail.com 
 

 

Travel Referees Sean Perera seanperera321@gmail.com  

Field Scheduling Dawn Neborsky dawnmich3@yahoo.com  x 

Marshall St. Maintenance Karl Laingen klaingen@yahoo.com  

Field Equipment Ethan Roberts ethanroberts012@gmail.com  

Publicity Director OPEN   

Spookerfest OPEN   

Webmaster Ben McDonald mcdonaldbenhysa@gmail.com  

  

 

Review of minutes from last meeting  

 

yes 

 

Opening Remarks – President’s Report  

 

New VP Brendan Malvey voted in. Thank you Matt Piselli.  

 

Treasurers Report  

 

FY20 and tax returns in process 

Catching up on invoices 

Lack of revenue 

Field rental revenue in spring and fall down 

Parking lot expense of $15,000 

 

BAYS Report 

 

Expectation full season, play on Memorial Day weekend 

First weekend – April 10  

 

Registrar Report  
 
488 kid registered for spring (100 kids less than usual) 
 

Risk Manager (formerly Credentialing and CORI) Coordinator Report  

 

Girls Travel Report  

 

 

sent reminders to register, received evaluations 
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Boys Travel Report  

 

Kevin taking over –  

3 teams in the fall, 37 registered, 4 confirmed not coming back – 2 teams or 3 teams? 

 

3/4 Girls Intramural Report  

 

34 registered 

 

3/4 Boys Intramural Report  

 

36 registered 

 

1/2G Girls Intramural Report  

 

Matt – collecting evals 

 

1/2 Boys Intramural Report  

 

No report 

 

Clinic Report  
 

Kevin  

 

Coaching Education Report  

 

Two webinars in March 

 

Referee Report – Travel  

 

Referee Report – Intramural  

 

Removal of some game modification covid rules 

Masks still required; sideline distancing; capacity limits 

 

Field Coordinator Report  
 

Club rental on Sundays 

Field Hockey rental August 2021 
 

Marshall St. Report  
 

No report 

 

Equipment Report  

No report 

 



Fundraising and Activities (i.e. calendar, Spookerfest, photos, Shamrock Ball) 

 

none 

 

Webmaster Report  
 

 

Old Business  

 

New Business  

 

Winter pick-up soccer Saturday & Sunday at Marshall 

250 interested 

Brendan, Andy and Matt  

Registration form distributed to assess numbers 

Gender and age groups 

Attendance forms 

Skill work 15 minutes and then games 

 

 

 

 

 


